Sharing Dreams and Glory -- A Photo Exhibition of the 2008 Beijing
Olympic Games (10/11/2008)

Dear All,

In order to commemorate the success of Beijing 2008 Olympic Games, a photo exhibition entitled
“Sharing Dreams and Glory -- A Photo Exhibition of the 2008 Beijing Olympic Games”, co-
organized by the Xinhua News Agency and University of Macau Library, will be held at the Anthony
S.W. Lau Exhibition Hall of the University Library from 12 to 30 November, 2008 from 10:30 a.m. to
5:00 p.m.

The opening ceremony will take place on 12 November 2008 (2:00 p.m.) at the Anthony S. W. Lau
Exhibition Hall.

About a hundred photos taken by the Xinhua News Agency will be displayed, recording the spirit
and joy of the Beijing 2008 Olympic Games. For any enquiries, please call 8397-8171.

All are welcome!
Thank you for your kind attention!

Regards,
UM Library



